
Notification of the Annual Parish Meeting to be held on Tuesday 26 April 2022 at 7.00pm  
at Wadsworth Community Centre 

AGENDA 
 

1. Minutes of the Annual Parish meeting held on 4 May 2021 
2. Income and expenditure report for the year 2021-22 
3. The Chairman’s report on the work of the Parish Council 2021-22 
4.         Any matters which Parishioners wish to raise 

  
To be followed by Wadsworth Parish Council’s Monthly Meeting 

        
 wparish@hotmail.com  
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 Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting  

7.00 pm Tuesday 4 May 2021 – the meeting was held remotely 
 

 
1   IN ATTENDANCE  
 
Cllrs Kimber (Chair), Dyson, Fowler, Heyworth, Bradshaw, Rivero, Sagar and Walsh. 
Apologies for Absence: None 
 

 2   MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING HELD ON 23 APRIL 2019 
 
RESOLVED that the above minutes be approved as a correct record. 
It was noted that no Annual Parish meeting took place in 2020 due to Covid 19. 
 

 3   THE STATEMENT OF INCOME & EXPENDITURE FOR THE YEAR 2020-21 
The Clerk gave a brief summary of income and expenditure for the financial year.  
 

 4   THE ANNUAL REPORT ON THE WORK OF THE PARISH COUNCIL 2020-21 
 
The Chairman, Cllr Kimber reported on the activities of the Council during the past year, 
beginning by stating that it had been a strange year with no physical meetings but that the 
council had continued to function via monthly remote meetings. The two main issues of 
concern during the year were those surrounding the use of Lumb Falls and the tree felling in 
Hardcastle Crags. Cllr Kimber went on to state that despite these issues, communications 
with Calderdale and the National Trust had improved. 
 
During the past couple of years five valuable members of the council, who had served the 
parish for many years, had resigned/retired from the council. A special mention was made in 
relation to David Bell, who resigned/retired from the Council in November 2020 having made 
a tremendous contribution to the council during his 47 years of service. 
 
Cllr Kimber went on to thank everyone, and in particular the four new Cllrs for their 
contributions during a difficult year 
 
5   MATTERS RAISED BY PARISHIONERS None  
 
The meeting closed at 7.16pm. 

 


